
HI PARENTS/CAREGIVERS OF WAINUIOMATA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
 

WE ARE EXCITED TO BE PART OF THE WAINUIOMATA PRIMARY SCHOOL COMMUNITY AND WE LOOK
FORWARD TO PROVIDING OUR SERVICES TO YOU ALL.

 
AS WE ARE STARTING BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE IN TERM 2, WE WOULD LIKE TO TAKE THE
OPPORTUNITY TO MEET WITH YOU AND YOUR CHILD/REN DURING THE SCHOOL HOLIDAYS AT OUR

PETONE SITE. WE WOULD LIKE TO OFFER YOUR CHILD A FREE DAY (FRIDAY 19TH OF APRIL) TO
COME AND HANG WITH US, MEET OTHER CHILDREN AND OUR STAFF, IF YOU WILL BE LOOKING AT

STARTING CARE DURING TERM 2 AT WAINUIOMATA PRIMARY SCHOOL. WE WILL BE ABLE TO
ANSWER QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE AND HAVE ENROLMENT FORMS AVAILABLE. SPACES ARE

LIMITED FOR OUR HOLIDAY PROGRAMME SO IF YOU WISH TO TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THIS, PLEASE
GET BACK TO US BY TUESDAY 16TH OF APRIL.

 
IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO MEET US ON THAT DAY, YOU CAN EMAIL US VAI@THEKIDSLOUNGE.CO.NZ

OR CALL US 022 355 4434 TO DISCUSS YOUR REQUIREMENTS.
 

KINDEST REGARDS
VAI AND GREG

THE KID’S LOUNGE

THE KID‘S LOUNGE 
COME AND MEET US!
FRIDAY 19TH APRIL 

CHECK OUT THEIR WEBSITE:
WWW.THEKIDSLOUNGE.CO.NZ

mailto:vai@thekidslounge.co.nz

